
To whom it may concern: 
 
I strongly oppose the passage of SB 941 as it does not support the 2nd ammendment. Please vote 
no on this and do not pass it. It will only criminalize law abiding citizens or prevent us from 
protection. Criminals by definition don't obey the law. Passage of this bill will only empower 
criminals by potentially reducing the number of legally armed citizens.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Kenneth Isley 
990 State St. 
North Bend, OR 97459  
 


